

Global Learning and Observations to Benefit the Environment
An International Environmental Science and Education Program

December 22, 2007

Alevtina Boboljova Narva Soldino Gymnaasium Tallinna Mnt. 40 Narva, 21001 Estonia

Dear Alevtina Boboljova:

Congratulations! In the December 2007 determination of the GLOBE Chief Scientist's Honor Roll, Narva Soldino Gymnaasium has made the Honor Roll in the following categories:

Clouds for the four-month period ending in November 2007

This Honor Roll citation recognizes you and your students for providing measurements of your environment in a way that is particularly helpful for research. On behalf of the GLOBE scientists, the Earth science community, and all who participate in GLOBE, I thank you.

Since taking your first observations on February 25, 2005, Narva Soldino Gymnaasium has reported data from 4147 student measurements. Data have been reported at a rate of 124 measurements per month.

Data reporting is a key contribution to GLOBE. It provides the scientists with what they need for their research; it gives students information to use in their studies; and it indicates to all the continuing success of GLOBE. I look forward to writing you in the future as you continue your contributions to this Program.

Sincerely,

Dr. Margaret (Peggy) LeMone

Chief Scientist